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 Renata Korpak INT2015/6692/P 23/01/2016  18:34:04 I would like to object against this work. Adding a below-ground level will cause noise, dust and 

disturbance which I will be directly exposed to. Also, even if it will not be visible from the street, it is 

not in keeping with the late Victorian character of the area. Thirdly, any deep excavation may indirectly 

cause cracks or damage to houses in the neighbourhood, including the one I live in.
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